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Dear JT,

Thank you for your honest comments. You are right on target; NO ONE wants
to die behind bars and such deaths do nothing to serve the public safety.
Justice tempered with mercy is the only way to move forward. Please know
that I am no Pellyanna; I realize some men remain dangercous and need to
be dealth with, but this is the exception - not the rule.

Our hopes are that you can get inveolved in this effort on a deeper level.
We would specifically like you to consider assisting us in contacting
elder law attorneys with "follow-up inguiries" after we reach out to them
via the U.S. mail seeking their assistance with Commutation Petitions for
dying prisoners. In short, what we would be asking you to do is to contact
these attorneys after we have written to them and just inguire if they
received our communications safely and have considered the proposition.
This project to obtain "pro bono" lawyers for sick and dying prisoners is
already under way, but we need someone to follow-up our snail mail letters
to which we are limited in prison. Please let me know if this is something
you would consider? It would not be too labor intensive and would be a great
help for us toward making this project a success. Lives are at stake.

Thang you for your comments, but even more importantly thank you for
working with prisoners and seeing them as human beings. All of us behind

the wall are grateful for your humanity. I do hope to hear back from you
soon. You can reach me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043

Take care. I'll be awaiting your reply. I am,
In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise
tim.muise.63@gmail.com



